The Cairngorm National Park Authority
14 The Square

Grantown on Spey

PH26 3HG

23 February 2018
CNPA Local Development Plan 2020

Dear Sir

I note that in your Local Development Plan 2020 You have allocated site THC046/THC054 for
economic development. This site was temporarily used by the developer for the dualling of the A9
and the residents were told that the land would be returned to its original state — grassland. Is there
not a contractual obligation here to return the land to what it was?

In your Plan 2020 this same site is allocated for economic development. My concern for this is the
proximity to Alvie Primary School. At opening and closing times of the school the parents and
children are walking on the Opposite narrow footpath, opposite to the site. A20 MPH limit is in
operation at that time for their protection.

Therefore any increase in moving traffic would be a risk to the younger members of our community.

Yours faithfull

Mrs MJE Mcalman




